
 

 

 
Special Pupil Request Hearings 

CLAY COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

March 18, 2010 

 

 

The Clay County School Board met for special pupil request hearings on the above date in the Board Room at the 

Teacher Inservice Center at Fleming Island High School with members present, to-wit: Carol Studdard, District No. 

2; Frank Farrell, District No. 4; and Lisa Graham, District No. 5 and Superintendent Ben Wortham.   Carol 

Vallencourt, District No. 1; and Charles Van Zant, Jr., District No. 3, were not present due to illness.  

 

Chairman Lisa Graham called the hearings to order at 3:20 p.m.  Backup documentation in File #1071.  

 

Item #1- B.L., MHS to OLH.  Student and parent were present.   Motion was made by Frank Farrell,                             

seconded by Carol Studdard, to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation to deny the request for the 9th grade 

student to continue to attend Middleburg High in 2010-2011due to recent boundary changes. 

 

 Voting Aye:  All   

 Voting Nay:  None 

 

Motion carried 3-0.   

 

The hearings adjourned at 3:37 p.m.   

     

ATTEST: 

 

 

________________________________     _________________________________  

Superintendent      Chairman 

 

 

Board Approval __________________ 

 

 

 


